
Rafael Rodriguez

From: Rafael Rodriguez
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2008 2:49 PM
To: 'LINK Robert (AREVA NP INC)'; MAAS Loren J (AREVA NP INC)
Subject: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT E-MAIL

Bob:

This e-mail acknowledges that I have received Areva's application for installing a new extraction process at
Richland, WA using supercritical C02. This application is currently undergoing an acceptance review by the
NRC staff.

We will let you know the results of our acceptance review in a letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 (b), a copy of this e-mail will be included in the docket file for public
inspection.

Thanks.
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